March 5, 2014
To whom it may concern:
The Meridian Early College High School world studies classes are currently working on a project with State Senator Judy Emmons. This project’s purpose is to prevent human trafficking in the state of Michigan, the United States of America and eventually all throughout the world. The world studies students have chosen your business/organization to showcase our findings.
In an effort to raise awareness concerning human trafficking in Michigan we would like to send a small group to your organization/business. Our presentation will help your organization to recognize the signs of human trafficking in order to help prevent crimes of this nature.
In the next couple of days we will contact your business to arrange a meeting. In the meantime, could you please identify staff and co-workers interested in attending our 15-minute presentation with a question and answer period following the presentation? Meridian Early College High School learners are looking forward to working with your business/organization in the near future.
Sincerely,
Meridian Early College High School

World Studies Students
